

OFFICE OF ASSOCIATE VICE PRESIDENT FOR RESEARCH AND GRADUATE STUDIES 700 UNIV. BLVD., MSC 118

KINGSVILLE, TEXAS 78363-8202

TEL: 361-593-2808 FAX: 361-593-3412

September 20, 2022

Poojitha Malladi H.No.3-39,Damera Oorugonda Warangal Rural, 506342

K00513070

Dear Poojitha Malladi,

Congratulations on your acceptance and welcome to the Graduate School at Texas A&M University-Kingsville! On behalf of our graduate faculty, staff, and administrators, we welcome you to this important phase of your academic and professional career. We are excited and pleased you decided to pursue your graduate studies at Texas A&M University-Kingsville. Please note that you have been accepted into the college and major indicated below for the Spring 2023 semester.

College: Frank H. Dotterweich College of Engineering

Degree: Master of Science Major: Computer Science

Your admission to the above program was a collaborative effort between the College of Graduate Studies and the Graduate Faculty. Each graduate program has a designated Graduate Coordinator who serves as a liaison between the program and the College of Graduate Studies. Your next step is to contact your Graduate Program Coordinator for degree advisement and guidance. A list of Graduate Coordinators for all Texas A&M University-Kingsville Graduate Programs is on the following URL: https://www.tamuk.edu/enrollment-management/admission/graduate/program-coordinators.html

If you have any questions regarding your admissions status, please do not hesitate to contact the College of Graduate Studies at (361) 593-2808 or email us at GradSchool@tamuk.edu

Again, congratulations and we look forward to meeting you in person in the near future.

Sincerely, Texas A&M University-Kingsville

Rejain

PRINCIPAL
Sumathi Reddy Institute of Technology for Women
Ananthasagar (V), Hasanparthy (M)
WARANGAL - 506 371 (T.S.)